The Supreme Coutrt of the United Kingdom
Parliament Square
London SW1P 3BD
Telephone: 020 7960 1900
Fasx: 020 7960 1901

12 September 2012

Dear Mr Trung
I acknowledge receipt of your email of 11 September 2012.

As you have been advised already, it is not open to you to appeal to
the Supreme Court. The order you wish to appeal is not an otrder refusing
to issue a writ of habeas corpus. If you look at scan 2.pdf, it is paragraph 19.4
which applies.

This Court cannot entertain your application and, as you have been
advised on previous occasions, we are unable to help you. Further
correspondence will therefore receive neither an acknowledgement nor a

reply.

Yours sincerely
W O&R QF&M,(’M—Q .

Louise di Mambro
Registrar of the Supreme Court of the United Kingdom

Mr Hoang Danny Hizo Trung
Email: trunghoang@thepeachgardenfund.org



